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05.06.2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 1 PSHE Safety and the changing body 
 

Within PSHE, we will be shortly starting our Safety and the changing body topic, which forms an important 
part of our curriculum. As of September 2020, it is now statutory for schools to teach Relationships and 
Health Education. 
 
We revised our curriculum to ensure we include all the statutory requirements and cover a range of topics 
in an age-appropriate way to enable children to make sense of the physical and emotional changes that are 
happening to them, as well as helping them to keep themselves healthy and safe. 
 
You may find that your child starts asking questions about the topic at home, or you might want to take the 
opportunity to talk your child about issues before the work is covered in school. 
 
The following Learning intentions will be delivered to the children in Year 1: 

• Know a number of adults in school. 
• Know that they should speak to an adult if they are ever worried or feel uncomfortable about 

another adult. 
• Understand ways to keep safe and not get lost and know the steps to take if they do get lost. 
• Know the number for the emergency services and their own address. 
• Understand that some types of physical contact are never acceptable. 
• Know what can go into or onto the body and when they should check with an adult. 
• Understand that there are hazards in houses and know how to avoid them. 
• Understand and name jobs that people do to help keep us safe. 

 
Further information regarding our PSHE and RSE curriculum can be found on the PSHE tab on our school 
website. If you have any concerns or questions regarding the content that will be taught, please contact 
school and we will make this available. Otherwise, we will assume you are happy for your child to receive 
the full programme of lessons. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher



 

 

 


